
VIDEO  REPORT:  Archbishop
O’Brien remembers 9/11
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When terrorists attacked the United States 10 years ago this September, Archbishop
Edwin F. O’Brien was in Washington with 60 military chaplains.

The  archbishop,  then  the  head  of  the  Archdiocese  for  U.S.  Military  Services,
witnessed calls pour in from military commanders looking for their chaplains to
minister to those in need. It was a sign of the indispensable role military chaplains
play  in  providing  support  in  times  of  crisis  –  offering  a  comforting  presence,
celebrating the sacraments and praying for the dead.

In this week’s Catholic Review, Archbishop O’Brien looks back to 9/11 and reflects
on how the nation changed after the terrorist attacks. You can read the story here.
For more stories on how lives were impacted by the events of 9/11, click here. Below
is the interview with Archbishop O’Brien on which the story is based.

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MHus-v_a_GI]
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